
FAQ n.19591

FAQs:
Applications for TCO a Authorisation, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
Are EU Member States involved in related processes?

Answer:
Individual EU Member States no longer perform their own safety assessments of
third country operators as part of the process to grant operating permits. However,
EASA Member States will continue to take care of the following, as applicable:

Commercial agreements (traffic rights), operating permits
Insurance coverage
Noise-abatement provisions
Aviation security regulations
Exemptions from Dangerous Goods Regulations
Local aerodrome procedures (steep approach, Enhanced Vision Systems (EVS),
etc.)
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https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/19591
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